OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN

Telephone (203) 563-0100 Fax (203) 563-0299

Email to: Bill.Brennan@Wiltonct.org



William F. Brennan First Selectman

Harold E. Clark Second Selectman

Ted W. Hoffstatter

Richard J. Dubow

James A. Saxe

TOWN HALL 238 Danbury Road Wilton, CT 06897

BOARD OF SELECTMEN/ BOARD OF EDUCATION CAPITAL DISCUSSION February 12, 2015 Meeting Room B, Town Hall

PRESENT:

William Brennan, Richard Dubow, Deborah McFadden

ABSENT: James Saxe, Michael Kaelin

ALSO PRESENT: Dr. Kevin Smith, Ken Post, John Murphy, Laura Schwemm, John Kalamarides, Sandy Dennies,

Mr. Brennan called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.

Board of Education

Dr. Kevin Smith, Superintendent of Schools and Ken Post, presented the FY 2016 Budget Requests for the Board of Education. Minimal requests this year from the Board of Education. Board suggested more detail regarding replacement of built in equipment. Dr. Smith advised Board of Education software program develop these estimates.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

Jacqueline Rochester Recording Secretary

(taken from video)

MAR 0 5 2815 WILTON TOWN CLERK